
From: Gwyn Owen Senior Policy and Strategy Manager; Children [mailto:Gwyn.Owen@essex.gov.uk]  

Sent: 20 August 2013 12:36 
Subject: RE: Confirmation of agreement in principle to run new Traveller site in Rochford District 

 

Dear Cllr Hudson, 
  
Cllr Jowers has discussed the matter of running RDC’s proposed municipal site at 
Michelin’s Farm (the junction of the A127 with the A1245) with Cabinet member 
colleagues (this was important given that such a site could have implications across 
a number of service areas). Cllr Jowers has asked me to confirm to you that we 
agree in principle to managing the proposed municipal Traveller site in Rochford 
District. We look forward to learning more regarding the proposed site such as the 
specification (including management) and finances so that a business case can be 
developed to allow for formal commitment. 
  
I copy Cllr Jowers and a number of officer colleagues in for information. I hope that 
this email is useful. If you require any further information at this stage, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Gwyn. 
  
  
  
Gwyn Owen 
Senior Policy Manager (Corporate) 
Strategic Services 
  
Essex County Council 
Telephone: 01245 434276 | Ext: 40276 
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